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2014/828 - Variation Approved

GRIFFITH UNIVERSITY HUMAN RESEARCH ETHICS COMMITTEE

Dear Prof Belinda Beck

I write further to your application for an extension to your approved protocol "Whole body vibration for osteoporosis: Shaking up our treatment options" (2014/828). This request has been considered by the Office for
Research

The Office for Research resolved to approve the requested variation:

Extension until 01 January 2020.

This variation is approved on the condition that the new team members have been provided with a copy of the ethics application for the project, and are aware of the scope of the ethics approval for the protocol. All
team members covered under this protocol are expected to conduct the approved research in accordance with the National Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research (2007): https://nhmrc.gov.au/about-
us/publications/national-statement-ethical-conduct-human-research-2007-updated-2018

This decision is subject to ratification at the next meeting of the HREC. However, you are authorised to immediately commence the revised project on this basis. I will only contact you again about this matter if the HREC
raises any additional questions or comments about this variation.

Regards

Dr Amanda Fernie
Manager, Research Ethics and Integrity 
Office for Research 
Griffith University 
email: a.fernie@griffith.edu.au 
Tel: 07 373 54375

rims@griffith.edu.au
Fri 7/12/2018 8:00 AM

To:Belinda Beck <b.beck@griffith.edu.au>; Mark Forwood <m.forwood@griffith.edu.au>; Benjamin Weeks <B.Weeks@griffith.edu.au>; Paul Scuffham <p.scuffham@griffith.edu.au>; Shirley Wee
<S.Wee@griffith.edu.au>;

Cc:research-ethics <research-ethics@griffith.edu.au>; Amanda Fernie <a.fernie@griffith.edu.au>;

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/tdyZCBNZl8i0gPMWH6t9-H?domain=nhmrc.gov.au
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HREC Progress Report - Complete

GRIFFITH UNIVERSITY HUMAN RESEARCH ETHICS COMMITTEE

Dear Prof Belinda Beck

I write in relation to your approved protocol "Whole body vibration for osteoporosis: Shaking up our treatment options" (GU Ref No: 2014/828). 

I can confirm your Annual Report has been received and processed.

Research Ethics and Integrity Team 
Office for Research
Bray Centre, Nathan Campus
Griffith University
research-ethics@griffit

rims@griffith.edu.au
Fri 7/12/2018 7:58 AM

To:Belinda Beck <b.beck@griffith.edu.au>; Mark Forwood <m.forwood@griffith.edu.au>; Benjamin Weeks <B.Weeks@griffith.edu.au>; Paul Scuffham <p.scuffham@griffith.edu.au>; Shirley Wee
<S.Wee@griffith.edu.au>;

Cc:research-ethics <research-ethics@griffith.edu.au>;
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